
 
 

January 10, 2025 
 
 
Jeffery F. Koerner, Director 
Division of Air Resource Management 
Florida Department of Environmental Protection 
Bob Martinez Center 
2600 Blair Stone Road 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400 
 
 
Dear Mr. Koerner: 
 
Thank you for your letter dated December 11, 2024, transmitting a draft package regarding the 
Regional Haze Progress Report for the Second Implementation Period under EPA’s Regional Haze Rule. 
The Department has requested comments by January 11, 2025. The U.S. Environmental Protection 
Agency has completed its review of the submission and has no comments to offer at this time. 
 
We look forward to continuing to work with you and your staff. If you have any questions, please 
contact Mr. Joel Huey in the Multi-Air Pollutant Coordination Section at (404) 562-9104, or have your 
staff contact Ms. Simone Jarvis at (404) 562-8393. 
 
         Sincerely, 
 
 
       
         D. Brad Akers 
         Acting Manager 
         Air Planning and Implementation Branch 
 
cc:  Hastings Read, Florida DEP 
  Preston McLane, Florida DEP 
  Elizabeth Rogers, Florida DEP 
  Terri Long, Florida DEP 
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